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As the Tri-State area works to overcome the COVID-19 pandemic, the most 
important focus for Reidy Contracting Group remains the health and safety 
of our teams and our community. Our Reidy teams are working remotely 
wherever possible, while our jobsites have postponed construction work, per 
New York State’s recent guidelines on essential businesses.

As construction and safety experts, our teams will remain on high alert to 
support our neighbors on any emergency or priority projects or repairs 
needed for public health and safety. We are available to our clients and 
the city to provide construction expertise and assistance wherever needed 
as our industry pulls together to support the community through this 
unprecedented time.

We continue to encourage everyone to distance socially, and we’ve provided 
a list of resources below with more information on how to help prevent the 
spread of this pandemic, promote the health and safety of your neighbors 
and mitigate the economic effects of the pandemic so that we can all 
emerge from this stronger. Additionally, you can find the information below 
on our website, where we will announce updates as needed:

•	 New York State guidance on workforce executive orders

•	 CDC information, announcements and guidelines on COVID-19

•	 New York State’s resource page for COVID-19 updates and information

•	 New York City’s business resource toolkit for COVID-19

•	 New York City Health Department’s resource page for citizens, including 
factsheets in 22 languages for your diverse communities and workforces

•	 New York Cares offers information and updates on how to stay active 
and support your community through donations and volunteering

Additionally, we will post updates on our Reidy social media accounts with 
information on how to stay engaged and safe. You can follow us on our 
Instagram and LinkedIn.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if assistance is needed. Our teams remain 
available around the clock to help ensure New York metro area residents are 
supported and safe. We at Reidy remain steadfast in our resolve that our industry 
and our community can come together to support each other and emerge from 
this stronger. Our whole team sends its best to you and your families.
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http://reidygroup.com/
https://esd.ny.gov/guidance-executive-order-2026
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/home
https://business.nycgo.com/coronavirus-information-and-resources/
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/doh/covid/covid-19-main.page
https://www.newyorkcares.org/

